Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Extended Period of Review for Rules in 10A NCAC 09

From: Alston, Dedra

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 4:24 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Alston, Dedra <dedra.alston@dhhs.nc.gov>

Subject: Request for Extended Period of Review for Rules in 10A NCAC 09

Hi Amber,

Due to the volume of rules and technical change requests, the N.C. Child Care Commission would like to request an
extended period of review for rules in 10A NCAC 09 scheduled for the August 2017 meeting. This extension of time will
allow the agency time to complete the requested technical changes.

If I can be of further assistance please let me know.

Thank you,
Dedra

Rulemaking and Title VI Coordinator
Division of Child Development and Early Education
North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services

919-527-6502 office
919-715-0970 fax
Dedra.Alston@dhhs.nc.gov

820 South Boylan Avenue
2201 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27603
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